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Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 10:44 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Marcia Moermond; Joanna Zimny; Lisa Martin
Subject: 705 Dayton Ave - Vann Wickstrom

Good morning Mai, 
 
Just conducted the inspection for the safety items on the property. The smoke and carbon monoxide detectors 
have been replaced, egress is cleared on the main floor and basement exits, and dog feces has been removed from 
the interior of the house and the garage. 
 
Please let me know if there’s anything else that you need. 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


